
Subject Land between 18-20 vicarage Road 24/0693/FUL

From Brown, Robin (Cllr)

To Thomas Faherty

Cc Robert Angus

Sent 29 March 2024 17:39

Official

Hi Thomas

I'd like to reserve the right to call in this application if officers are minded to approve.

The original scheme 22/1268/FUL attracted a lot of local objections and was rejected 
by the council on various grounds. The appeal has also been rejected, although it is 
somewhat concerning that the appeal inspector appeared to dismiss a number of the 
council's concerns in this case.

regards
Robin

Robin Brown
Hampton Wick and South Teddington Councillor
Lead Member for Finance and Resources
Mobile: 

For further information about how councillors collect, use and retain personal data see the 
Council Privacy Notice
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